
 

 

Our Ref: 129 15 

22nd September 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Catch up Numeracy Programme. 

It will be in the form of 15 minute one-to-one sessions, twice weekly, with either myself or Mrs Clayton.  The 

sessions will be during the normal school day and are designed to help boost your son’s mathematical 

understanding. 

If you have any questions in regard to this programme, please feel free to contact me at school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs G Hargreaves 

Teacher of Mathematics 

…………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return this slip to Mrs Hargreaves 

Student Name:……………………………………………………………….……………..   Form: ……………… 

I acknowledge receipt of the Catch up Numeracy Programme letter and would like my son to attend these 

sessions. 

Parent/Carer signature: ………………………………………………………………   Date: ……………… 


